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ANNUAL DEVELOPMENT REVIEW 
 
Report by: Head of Planning Services 

 
 

Wards Affected 
 

County-wide 
 
Purpose 

 
1 To facilitate the Annual Development Review of planning application sites. 
  

Financial Implications 
 

2. None. 
 

Background 
 

3 A review developments which have recently been completed is desirable as part of 
the process of  monitoring quality in development control decision making. This used 
to take the form of an annual visit (with the working title “Development Review”) by 
Members of a selection of unusual, controversial or otherwise interesting sites. It 
should be seen as part of the monitoring of quality in development control decision 
making.  

 
4 A provisional date has been set for 30 June 2008 and the tour will start at 9.30am at 

Brockington with the return planned for around 4.30 pm. A coach will be provided. 
 
5. The sites to be visited need to be known beforehand to arrange access where 

necessary. Officers will provide a list of appropriate sites, but Members may also 
wish to suggest sites which they consider to be important to demonstrate particular 
points in the management of development in the County. The final list of sites will be 
agreed with the Chairman and the Vice Chairman and circulated to all Members 
before the visits. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
THAT: 
 
The date of the Annual Development Review be agreed.  
 

 


